
FLASH !       SRES – NFIR            FLASH !!  

All Women Track Maintainers 
are aware that we have already 
pursuing for the re-deployment 
of Women Track Maintainers. 
Already Committee has been 

constituted.  Now, Board gave 
reply to GS/NFIR that 

considering the strenuous 
nature of job and tough 

working conditions of Track 
Women, the request of women 
Track Maintainers for change 

of department will be 
considered. 

 GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS 

(RAILWAY BOARD) 
 
No.E(NG)I-2015/TR/10 Pt       New Delhi dated   02.04.2019 
 
The General Secretary, 
NFIR, 
3, Chelmsford Road, 
New Delhi-110 055. 
 
 Sub : Induction of Female employees in Railway and    
                       other Central Government Departments – reg. 
Dear Sir, 
 

The undersigned is directed to refer to NFIR’s letter  

No. 11/1/2019 dated 29.01.2019 on the above subject and to 

state that there is no ban in place against recruitment of 

female candidates to Track Maintainers Category though 

admittedly the nature of the job and working conditions are 

strenuous/tough. Notifications for Level-1 recruitment are 

underway in which a significant portion is for Track 

Maintainers. With finalization of above 2 recruitments  

(CEN 02/2018 & CEN1/RRC/2019), position should ease and 

transfers of eligible Trackmen to other Department as 

provided for in rules should be able to be effected without 

problems. 

It is hoped that the Federation would appreciate the 

position. 

                                                                          Yours faithfully, 

                                                       For Secretary, Railway Board 
 

Reference : Rly Board Letter No. E(NG)I-2015/TR/10 Pt dated 02.04.2019. 
 

Dr. M.Raghavaiah                                     P.S.Suriyaprakasam 
GS/NFIR & President/SRES                                                      JGS/NFIR & GS/SRES  
                                                          Circular No. 963 
                                                          Date : 10.04.2019 

For more details visit sresindia.org & nfirindia.org 
 


